

Route 606 Construction Kickoff Meeting to be held June 4 at Freedom HS

In advance of construction work starting next month, VDOT and Shirley Construction will host a "Pardon Our Dust" Meeting to discuss the construction plan for the Route 606 widening project on Thursday, June 4, from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM at Freedom High School, 25450 Riding Center Drive in South Riding.

The 606 widening project is a joint venture between VDOT, Loudoun County, and the Metropolitan Washington Airports Authority. The project will widen Route 606 to a 4-lane divided road from Evergreen Mill Road to the Dulles Greenway. Upon completion, there will be two lanes in each direction, with additional right of way available for future expansion.

The project includes a new intersection with Route 606 and Loudoun County Parkway to complete the "missing link" of Loudoun County Parkway. Along with widening the road, the project also will have stormwater management facilities, a shared use path, noise barriers and a new bridge over the Horsepen Dam spillway. Construction is expected to be completed by Fall of 2017.

The agenda for the meeting is:

6:30PM to 7:00PM Project Exhibits on Display

7:00PM to 7:30PM Presentation by the Project Team

Project Overview Status Update

Construction (schedule, maintenance of traffic, upcoming construction

activities)

7:30PM to 8:00PM Question and Answer

I hope to see you there. For more information, please visit: http://www.virginiadot.org/projects/northernvirginia/old_ox_road_widening.asp